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creditors did I sell you? Behold, you were sold for your iniquities, and
for your transgressions your mother was sent away."

Jeremiah 3:1-8 -- "God says, 'If a husband divorces his wife, And
she goes from him, and belongs to another man, will he still return to
her? Will not that land be completely polluted? But you are a harlot
with many lovers; yet you turn to Me,' declares the Lord. Lift up your
eyes to the bare heights and see; where have you not been violated? By
the roads you have sat for them like an Arab in the desert, and you have
polluted a land with your harlotry and with your wickedness. Therefore
the showers have been withheld, and there has been no spring rain. Yet
you had a harlot's forehead; you refused to be ashamed. Have you not
lust now called to He, 'My Father, Thou art the friend of my youth? Will
He be angry forever? Will He be indignant to the end?' Behold, you have
spoken and have done evil things, and you have had your way.' Then the
Lord said to me in the days of Josiah the king, 'Have you seen what
faithless Israel did? She went up on every high bill and under every
green tree, and she was a harlot there. And I thought, 'After she has
done all these things, she will return to me'; but she did not return,
and her treacherous sister Judah saw it. And I saw that for all the
adulteries of faithless Israel, I had sent her away and given her a writ
of divorce, yet her treacherous sister Judah did not fear; but she went
and was a harlot also."

Malachl 2:11-16 -- "Judah has dealt treacherously, and an
abomination has been committed in Israel and In Jerusalem; for Judah has
profaned the sanctuary of the Lord which He loves, and has married the

daughter of a foreign god. As for the man who does this, may the Lord
cut off from the tents of Jacob everyone who awakes and answers, or who

presents an offering to the Lord of hosts. And this is another thing you
do; you cover the altar of the Lord with tears, with weeping and with
groaning, because He no longer regards the offering or accepts It with
favor from your hand. Yet you say, 'For what reason?' Because the Lord
has been a witness between you and the wife of your youth, against whom

you have dealt treacherously, though she is your companion and your wife
by covenant. But not one has done so who has a remnant of the Spirit.
And what did that one do while he was seeking a godly offspring? Take
heed then, to your spirit, and let no one deal treacherously against the
wife of your youth. For I hate divorce,' says the Lord, the God of
Israel, and him who covers his garment with wrong,' says the Lord of
hosts. 'So take heed to your spirit, that you do not deal

treacherously.

Matthew 5:31-32 -- "And it was said, 'Whoever divorces his wife, let
him give her a certificate of dismissal;' but I say to you that every
one who divorces his wife, except for the cause of unchastity, makes her
commit adultery; and whoever marries a divorced woman commits adultery."

Matthew 19:3-12 -- "And some Pharisees came to Him, testing Him, and

saying, 'Is It lawful for a man to divorce his wife for any cause at
all?' And Re answered and said, 'Have you not read, that He who created

them from the beginning made them male and female, and said, 'For this

cause a man shall leave his father and mother, and shall cleave to his

wife; and the two shall become one flesh'? consequently they are no more

two, but one flesh. What therefore God has joined together, let no man

separate.' They said to Rim, 'Why then did Moses command to give her a
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